

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

18th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding my letter of 5th November about the temporary closure on the Friday afternoons of 20th and 27th November and 4th December. This is to enable school to complete a deep clean as an additional protective measure in order to reduce the risk of COVID 19. It has come to our attention that some key worker parents are struggling for childcare. As you will appreciate, we would like to do everything possible to support families in this situation.

With this in mind we are able to offer limited places, due to ensuring that all pupils and staff remain safe, where pupils can complete their set remote learning and finish school at their usual staggered pick up time. Please use the criteria below to assess whether your child is eligible.

We will be offering provision only where all adults in the household are key workers and are unable to work from home. Please contact us by the end of Thursday 19th November if you have no other option available to you for the next three weeks. If you are able to keep your child at home during the national lockdown on a Friday afternoon, then please do so.

Please email <u>school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk</u> or telephone the office on 01202-590703 if you feel your family fall into this category.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Bennett Headteacher















